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Attachments
 Important Dates 2017-
2018

Arrival & Dismissal
Procedures

 

Important to 
Remember

ABSENCES  
Call RE Office prior to the
start of class at
708.352.4555 or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org

SIGN IN PROCEDURE  
Please make sure to stop in
the RE Office whenever
you are in the building to
sign in before going to your
child's class or to a
presentation in Joyce Hall.

EARLY DISMISSAL  
Parent note required.
Stop in the RE Office to
sign your child out.

PICK UP PROCEDURES  
Please do not double park.

  

  

Coordinator's Message

Remember to turn your clocks BACK one
hour before going to bed Saturday night.

Enjoy the extra hour of sleep!

 I hope you enjoyed your family At Home Lesson
for October 29/November 1.  You can click here
for another copy of the lesson. Children will get
credit for class attendance upon completion of the
lesson.
Each child needs to return the lesson to their
catechist by November 12/15.

Thank you. thank you, thank you for supporting our
fundraiser. Pizza kits brought in a profit of $2358.
Donations totaled $910. Thanks to all of you we
raised $3268. This was our best year of
fundraising and we almost met our goal of $4000.
Remember to come pick up your pizza kits on
Wednesday, November 8 between 4-6pm. Pick up is
in Joyce Hall. Please enter thru the Waiola Doors.
We will have someone at the door to let you in
through that entrance. 

Reminder to Wednesday 4:00 families that lack of
interest with our proposed new pick up procedure
has been canceled. Please continue to park where
you have been and walk to SFX. We still need to
keep Waiola Avenue as free as possible from
traffic congestion for the safety of our children
and for easy access to  driveways for our

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TrNAKqatovgBH3HCSPkmkViMgyr1uyQhDZSLHisQhPNyLTynngE2FoX9FlrmIL5MTLckX2Q1MBADSxFZuDUDRWZSoVIkV1FBQ2YyVUkNX6nB2aqTf_ZSBllR900YYgciFlHuv9yv9WGg2fQNhvRLC0Zdw-ylq5BHBCs8H_ic14o=&c=&ch=
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TrNAKqatovgBH3HCSPkmkViMgyr1uyQhDZSLHisQhPNyLTynngE2FvKGsVT4SM3epbwfmVvoH3xcBVxbme4BQ5S4oSSbWK51kndhTN_rA92URSDsqgcucCZIDGjl6JkwbsdrZM5BrmPDO2LU0-Wc23V45kh97T6dCBTFPvxboMWm7oq5yNO7Y0Jx5oajSB3tbUzuqhRyMDHwRABbzQFzzbYVI93r2DAVX2ja-J-oq18xQYtpRof0CxcuoNBHSMmIGN5yMmBaJNc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TrNAKqatovgBH3HCSPkmkViMgyr1uyQhDZSLHisQhPNyLTynngE2FoqLwytLQT7Kz9JaKsBOgzlbqWVwPpVMXcfHGP2xezcl_inA1I6c24HS0X91YBWEeRWRwPcXsUF3OMuwqXJQ9ds4frUzp46A8AG_zdGECTLhuMDUl3jeu9QWSR96TvXVT-8ofUMx0bTmemlrh9sjRk1L2mzfnusIuYgJ4I3FF0AzlnLOtTGo2ik3n_F8ir_iY9vxMqM6rFlM&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TrNAKqatovgBH3HCSPkmkViMgyr1uyQhDZSLHisQhPNyLTynngE2FoqLwytLQT7KrOp6qUd9ku7C4kVA69mpC3eM1ApNPIPayqfPSN4oeCCC6Yp3iqgkruRaN4oTi0jJTCeNykTK8RNZXq4rh0bpt1k8cjvZj0cKgpOjL-HJz6UXOijYimVMDXjajZqn65i68eSS9BZGDuyCd-KDDZo0SDDp9wFGakEMPuLCDlK8exb84DF1H3FNWP1gqxa_ypgg&c=&ch=
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Children always have the
right of way.
Be considerate of our
neighbors on Waiola and
Spring Avenues.

CLASS TIMES  
Sunday: 9:00-10:15am
Wednesday: 4:00-5:15pm
Wednesday: 6:15-7:30pm

Please make sure your
child arrives five minutes
early so that class can
begin on time.

Kindergarten parents
ONLY may walk their
child into the building.

WEEKEND MASS 
SCHEDULE
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am,
9:00 am, 10:30 am,
12:00 noon, and 6:00
pm

neighbors who live on Waiola Avenue.

Toy Shower
Our annual Toy Shower for the children of St.
Agatha Parish is here. Toy donations are to be
brought to class on November 12 and November 15.
Children are going home with a flyer regarding this
event. You can click here for another copy of the
flyer. This is also a 6th grade service project.
Sixth Graders are encouraged to be "little elves"
and deliver the toys to St. Agatha Parish on
Sunday, November 19. You can click here for
another copy of the permission form. Families are
encouraged to participate with their 6th grader.

Third Grade Mass
Third grade families are reminded that November
5 Noon Mass is this Sunday. Our third graders will
be taking on many of the liturgical roles. There is a
practice on Saturday, November 4 at 11:15am in
church. Please have your child at the Noon Mass on
Sunday even if he/she cannot make the practice on
Saturday.

Fourth Grade Mass
Fourth Grade families are asked to put November
12 Noon Mass on your family calendar. Our fourth
graders will be taking on many of the liturgical
roles. There will be a practice on Saturday,
November 11 at 11:15am in church. More info to
come as we get closer to the date. 

First Eucharist Parent Meeting
Parents who have a child receiving First Eucharist
in May are asked to put November 14 on your
calendar for a Parent Meeting. This meeting is for
parents who have not had a child receive First
Eucharist at SFX in prior years. Please refer to
the email you received  with more information.

Weekly News Bulletins
We continue to  reminder you that whomever in
your family is receiving this News Bulletin needs to
forward it to others in your family whom you

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TrNAKqatovgBH3HCSPkmkViMgyr1uyQhDZSLHisQhPNyLTynngE2FhMpsmz4LkcYdDV85s5L4Z1ILEDle3OruxaAI0Dy_IkZoWwDVZ3ehTtR8RwWdz9Kc8xuVW-98zbgvV-X9rNcfbBE6w6rbT-omhc-AfDGZuHixftJW2SZPAOw1C02Rdg6E4SCEgOwJbGOx3vnW7GOVoQ1KhC-TuXHjLZ4Nk2LUs8mUN6Gvb02vWCnQ4FyT90yx7neRnvu3CSt&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TrNAKqatovgBH3HCSPkmkViMgyr1uyQhDZSLHisQhPNyLTynngE2FhMpsmz4LkcYu-yjgCGNGWtYUB5QMYr0tBq4JMWPYm-dK_-vMQ8eMX2FyUy7HZcpm9ldTlPNTPx6EOkjso5Wa1LVRBTmE8JQ7mokPDARK5J_gFWCIiwD0VttdzPCxi0IycCVznPLOhMv9_TzD80V5vq6mC51OgqAUBt6n9eLUviIlylFL9bjEbDfa24nnI7jtakFlYyg5izv&c=&ch=


requested to receive information. My News
Bulletins are also on the parish Website under the
Religious Education tab. Remember to download
the New Bulletin for the links to go live.
Right click on link (on a MAC laptop do a two
finger click) and select "open link in new tab".

Visitors During RE
Reminder that  parents who come into the building
for purposes other than stopping in the RE Office
are asked to sign in and wear a visitors' badge.
Kindergarten children are allowed to  be walked to
their class by a parent.

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
Please read the Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
which also includes drop off and pick up
practices. Class dates and other important dates
can also be found in the same attachment section.

Families did not take advantage of the new
Wednesday AFTERNOON pick up procedure which
we tested for the four weeks prior to the time
change (which will have us dismissing in darkness)
so we are suspending that procedure. Please
continue to park your vehicle elsewhere and lets
continue to keep Waiola Avenue less congested for
the safety of our children and for our neighbors to
be able to get in and out of their driveway with
ease.

Look With Kindness And See Goodness
Look With Kindness and See Goodness is our
theme for the year. We are going to focus on
looking at the WHOLE person as a son and
daughter of God and treating each other with
respect and kindness. We can and will discover the
goodness in each other when we do just that!

Absences
Please remember to phone in (352-4555) or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org your child's absence prior
to the start of class. Thank you! 

mailto:www.sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org


Family Ministry Opportunities
Being of service to others is one of the ways of
living out of our baptismal call. Family Ministries
provides opportunities for families to being of
service to others. Click here for information on
various ways you can reach out to others and have
some fun while doing it.
 
Important Dates and Handbook 
The Religious Ed Important Dates Sheet and
Handbook can be found on the Parish Website.  You
can click on the Attachment Section and Website
found on the top left hand corner of each
Religious Ed News Bulletin.   

See You In Church!!! 

Terri Simeoni
Religious Education Coordinator 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TrNAKqatovgBH3HCSPkmkViMgyr1uyQhDZSLHisQhPNyLTynngE2FnBirUFfO2H6NqXza4VUtgUyzI2JrhoSHrEusNPLrkY_k3BIVXdRQ3hoHussrEblYtKyX3G87g8unqrTAm2va6ebpyimnbibtnsdO5IyaaaRLDHBy4wLlzx-g_OYtZdKxhmlNAIIfKDvEYxXULTQ4uvsvsKCHc-4WN1pVTY5hd5RsI-kAsglTCWIgK5JC7gEqPErPL3EHQXJ&c=&ch=

